MEMORANDUM

TO: Planning Commission

FROM: Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department

DATE: April 17,2013

SUBJECT: C814-2012-0160/ 211 South Lamar Boulevard PUD
Staff Postponement Request

City staff is requesting a postponement of this rezoning case until May 14, 2013.

Ay

Lee Heckman, AICP
Planning and Development Review Department



